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ROTARY IS APPRECIATIVE

	 

 The Rotary Club of Palgrave has received lots of support over the years from Foodland in Caledon East, and club members were

showing appreciation recently. Rotarians Janet and Derek Clark were at the store presenting a Paul Harris Certificate of

Appreciation to Donni Geiser, who with her husband Kurt, operates the store. The said the store has provided food for the club's

Chuck Wagon at numerous events.Photo by Bill Rea
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